
1

Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin <lisa.schlem.martin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 12:38 PM
To: Mai Vang; Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 1478 Ames

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from lisa.schlem.martin@gmail.com. Learn why 
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
The cars are in compliance and the exterior sanitation is not in compliance. 
 
PO has tried to pull a permit for the rear deck removal.  Due to phones & systems down he will try next week. 
 
PO is very easy to work with and has family issues causing more issues.  FYI 
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Sent from my iPhone 


